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  27 July 2018 
 

Dear Sandra 
  

Making of the Old Basing and Lychpit Neighbourhood Plan (2015 - 2029) 

As you are no doubt aware, the Old Basing and Lychpit Neighbourhood Plan was 
‘made’ at Full Council on 19 July 2018.  The Neighbourhood Plan forms part of the 
statutory development plan for the borough. Planning decisions in the parish of Old 
Basing and Lychpit will need to be made in accordance with both the Adopted Local 
Plan 2011 – 2029 and the Neighbourhood Plan, unless material considerations indicate 
otherwise.  
 
The Old Basing and Lychpit Neighbourhood Plan and Decision Statement can be 
viewed on the council’s website at http://www.basingstoke.gov.uk/OBLNP.  
Additionally, hard copies of the documents are available to view at Basingstoke and 
Deane Borough Council Offices between the hours of 8:30am and 5:00pm on Mondays 
to Thursdays and 8:30am and 4.30pm on Fridays, Basingstoke Discovery Centre and 
Chineham Library during their normal opening times. 
 
The making of the Old Basing and Lychpit Neighbourhood Plan represents a major 
milestone in the development of the planning framework for the borough, and the 
council would like to thank interested parties for their contributions to the relevant plan 
making processes.   
 
From the 19 July 2018, the Old Basing and Lychpit Neighbourhood Plan is subject to a 
6 week period where applications can be made to the High Court on the grounds that 
the neighbourhood plan is not within the appropriate powers and/or a procedural 
requirement has not been complied with.  This 6 week period of legal challenge ends 
on 30 August 2018. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
If you have any queries about the Neighbourhood Plan, please contact the Planning 
Policy Team by telephoning 01256 845464 or by emailing 
local.plan@basingstoke.gov.uk.    
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Matthew Evans 
Head of Planning and Infrastructure 
 

mailto:local.plan@basingstoke.gov.uk

